Brandon M. Scott, Mayor
City of Baltimore
Ronald S. McFadden, Chair
Board of School Commissioners
Sonja Brookins Santelises

Chief Executive Officer

September 8, 2023

Governor Wes Moore 100 State Circle Annapolis, Maryland 21401

Dear Governor Moore,

I am writing in my capacity as CEO of Baltimore City Public Schools (City Schools) to express my support for State Superintendent Mohammed Choudhury. In just two years, Superintendent Choudhury has demonstrated an in-depth understanding of the challenges facing Maryland's urban school districts and an unremitting commitment to work in a spirit of partnership to resolve them.

City Schools is especially grateful for Superintendent Choudhury's leadership in issuing the final Report on Residual Andrews of National Andrews